
 

 

Friday 17th June 2022 

The weather has been fantastic this week - at times a little bit too hot! On Monday 

a member of the public called the school to congratulate us on the behaviour of Year 

5 on their trip! ‘They filled the train with joy’, were the exact words! This week has 

seen another beach trip, a Lego land trip, a visit to Kew Gardens and a football 

tournament. Our pupils’ behaviour was excellent and this was noted by some of the 

venues. 

Please have a look around your house for library books and reading books – we are 

sadly missing quite a lot and would appreciated them being returned. 

Have a lovely week end, Miss Kondo 

 

 



SUMMER TERM DATES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This morning, Banyan class performed their very first assembly – 

we were so proud of them! It was all about patterns – there were 

lego and pasta creations and fabulous songs. 

Thank you Banyan class, you were so confident! 

 

 



 

 

SAVE THE DATE:  July 13th, 15:15-16:30 

To celebrate the end of the school year the PTA are 
organising a picnic for pupils, parents and carers, and staff 

of West Acton Primary. Full details will follow soon. 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

This week’s top tip from Mrs Ahmad- West Acton School Therapist 

I am here at West Acton on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays this year. 

Beginning to prepare our children for changes… 

Endings are important and can bring lots of different feelings for 

everyone: sadness, anger, confusion, worry, relief/excitement and many 

other emotions. 

Often we can feel several different feelings at once. As we begin to think 

about the end of this school year, you may be starting or may soon begin 

to notice a change in your child’s behaviour: are they appearing more 

sensitive or reactive than usual?  

How can parents help? 

First, let’s acknowledge that endings may be hard for us too and the end 

of this school year may bring up all sorts of thoughts and feelings for you. 

We can use this insight into our feelings, to help our children. Help them 

to identify their feelings and to separate them into parts. “It sounds like 

a part of you is excited for the end of term activities and the summer 

holidays but another part of you is sad to say goodbye to your friends…” 

There is going to be a Parent/Carers Coffee Morning next Thursday, 23rd 

June 2022 where we are going to be thinking together about transitions 

when supporting the children and help8ign them to prepare for the end 

of term.  

I look forward to thinking about this a little bit more with you. 

Take care, 

Emma 

 

 



 

West Acton Primary School Weekly Values Rewards 

Wc 6th June 2022 Courage Consideration Collaboration 

Acorn Lina Charlotte Ibrahim 

iI Afonso Norah Lolade 

Fir Khalees Davide Fadimetou 

Olive Abdikadir Abdulrahmen Sousuke 

Ash Kana Mason Adam 

Guava Danny Khalil Sosuke & Sadan 

Katsura Safia Liv Odai 

Chestnut Sarah Hari Elena 

Damson Ayoub Mirei Eri 

Juniper Anica Maho Adam 

Holly Yousseif Aroush Keenan 

Ivy Sam Faith Maliha 

Rowan Sirine Atef Kayla 

Mulberry Kiichi Maachi Kyoshiro 

Pine Mikail Khadijah Yuta 

Sycamore Emilio Keira Hussain 

Elder Soha Mustafa Emiho 

Quince Liza Antonina Khadijah 

Willow Elizabeth Ga’bree Nikolas 

Lime Aya Dixon Sam 

Tamarind Topia Liya Nanami 

Zaytouna Zahraa Ahmad  A Sana 

Woodlands Jessie Saad Zain 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 



 



 


